
 

 

        4 July 2016 

Mr Robert Lester  

Development Management  

Camden Town Hall 

Judd Street 

London WC1 9LZ 

 

Dear Mr Lester 

PLANNING APLICATION 2016/2608/P – Flat 4, 7 Hampstead Lane 

I have reviewed this application on behalf of the Highgate Society. My only 

comment is to echo the concerns already expressed by the owner of 5 

Hampstead Lane. Careful consideration needs to be given to the loss of light into 

the rooms on the western side of her property and to the over-shadowing of her 

garden; and to the loss of privacy that the proposed east-facing dormer widow 

would cause. 

 

      

A T Baker 

Planning Sub-committee member 

 

Disclaimer: The Highgate Society is an unincorporated association established 

for the public benefit. It endeavours to ensure that the information it provides as 

a free service is correct but does not warrant that it is accurate or complete. 

Nothing in this correspondence constitutes professional or legal advice and may 

not be relied on as such. In no event will the Society be liable for any loss or 

damage including without limitation indirect or consequential loss or damage or 

any damage whatsoever arising from any objection criticism advice and 

information it provides. 

 


